
Please see below a query received in relation to the RAPF Roof Repair Project - Procurement 

#2018/MICUH/ATP/1.  The query is in black ink and the responses are in red. 

This document is being published on behalf of the MICUH Procurement Committee. 
 

We have a few questions pertaining to the aforementioned project, and are hoping that we are 
using the correct format to ask them. 
 

1.       If memory serves us correctly, the roof between the East and West wing is not 
completely covered. We think there is a mansard roof to the North and South with an 
exposed concrete roof in between. Is this correct, and there will be a NEW roof over this 
section, or is the drawing issued incorrect? 
This area of the roof will remain open (i.e. no sheeting) in order to provide access to 
the AC units which will be installed in this location.  See Addenda #3 and revised 
drawings.  

 
2.       We are assuming that the flat roof over the garage is not part of this contract? 

The flat roof over the garage is not part of the contract. 
 

The GoA may have already considered this, and are possibly implementing it. However, 
following Hurricane Irma, we have decided to place gutter brackets at 20” centres ( not 24” as 
previously ). This adds an extra bracket that may help in times of high winds.  

 


